
SUPERINTENDENT’S NEWSLETTER 
 

November 12, 2021 

 

Dear Students, Staff and Families, 

Congratulations to the BHS National Honor Society New Inductees and Existing Members! 

New Inductees from Class of 2022 

Simon Agyemang 

Felicia Benoit 

Jolin Etpison  

Jada Jones  

Artur Sochacki 
 

New Inductees from Class of 2023  

Elisabeth Adams  

Maxine Adu-Boahen Jones 

Nyia Gonzalez 

Ethan Minarik 

Erikas Naujokas 

Gabrielle Piehler 

Daria Piwowarczyk 

Yostina Rezk 

Alymarie Rodriguez 

Victoria Spitz  

Meghan Tucker  
 

Existing BHS NHS Members 

President - Talia Gardner  

Vice President - Madison Nuttall 

Secretary - Jessica Peets  

Treasurer - Gabriella Villegas 

Eriqa Appiah-Danquah 

Paige Blythe 

Josephine Corridori 

Rebecca Cotton  

Camden Heenan 

Cassidy Jones 

Colin Minarik 

Sofia Napierata 

Lillianna Sigalovsky  

Aryanah Walker-Sanchez 

Amanda Warchal 

 



 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Congratulations to Webster Middle School Students who were recently inducted into the 

National Junior Honor Society! 

 

7th Grade 

Brett Beltzer 

Isaiah Centeio 

Ava Erkoc 

Samantha Fleck 

Brooke Fuller 

Brayden Greene  

Cameron Hast 

Abena Kwarteng 

Benjamin Labbe 

Mykayla Mahlert 

Natalie Napierata 

Kendyl Pelletier 

Nickolas Piwowarczyk  

Devin Robinson 

Caleb Robson  

Isabella Sepulveda 

Brady Weeks 

Tyler Whiting 

Julia Williams  

Olivia Williams  

Jazzelle Wolverson 

Jackson Young 

 

8th Grade  

Jacob Archambault  

Kenneth Arpin 

David Betancur 

Emily Casault  

Nathan Chenevert 

Nathan Cole  

Aiden Cruz 

Niel Duszlak 

Rylee Fulmine 

Jocelynn Gordon 

Ashley Heath  

Tyler Heath  

Angelica Padilla 

Eryk Piwowarczyk  

Sienna Stawiecki 

Gabriel Turcotte 

Esmeralda Velez 

Arianna Watson 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to Mrs. Foley and the Bartlett High School 

National Honor Society Members, Talia Gardner, Madison 

Nuttall, Jessica Peets, and Gabriella Villegas for putting 

together a wonderful ceremony for the students who have 

earned this high honor. 

 

 

 

 



Parent Teacher Conference Update: 

 

November 17th ½ day of school for students and conferences in the afternoon.  Each school has their sign 

up system. 

  

November 18th – Evening conference 

                              

As a reminder, all visitors need to wear a mask.   

 

With the increase in COVID cases with our younger students, parents/guardians can either come 

into school for in-person conferences (in masks) or request to have a zoom meeting during their 

scheduled time.  

 

Looking Ahead: 

November 17th – School Building Committee meeting at 6:00 p.m. 

November 23rd – School Committee meeting at 6:00 p.m.  

November 24th – ½ day of school 

November 25th, 26th – Thanksgiving Break 

 

November 25th – Thanksgiving Day Football Game – Bartlett Indians play Southbridge Pioneers @ 

10:15 a.m. at the Memorial Athletic Field on Ray Street, Webster.  This will be the 

101st Thanksgiving Day game for Bartlett and Southbridge.   

 

Tickets can be purchased in advance through the Athletic Director, Tony Paranto at 

tparanto@webster-schools.org. Pre-purchased are $5.00 for students and $7.00 for Adults. 

General admission on the day of the game and all tickets will be $10.00.   

 

December 3rd - ½ day of school for students/ Professional Development afternoon for Teachers/ Staff 

December 7th - School Committee meeting at 6:00 p.m.  

December 20th-31st - School Closed Holiday Break  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May everyone have a wonderful Thanksgiving Break enjoying time with your loved ones!   

 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Dr. Ruthann Petruno-Goguen 

 

mailto:tparanto@webster-schools.org

